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From: WHITMAN Richard
To: ORMAN Michael; MIRZAKHALILI Ali
Cc: HNIDEY Emil; SAKATA Rachel; ARMITAGE Sarah; DAVIS Matthew; BENNETT Nancy
Subject: RE: EVRebate 2019
Date: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 12:38:43 PM


Approved.
 
Richard Whitman
Director
Oregon Dept. of Environmental Quality
(971)413-5534 (cell)
 
 
 


From: ORMAN Michael 
Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 8:19 AM
To: MIRZAKHALILI Ali <Mirzakhalili.Ali@deq.state.or.us>; WHITMAN Richard
<WHITMAN.Richard@deq.state.or.us>
Cc: HNIDEY Emil <HNIDEY.Emil@deq.state.or.us>; SAKATA Rachel
<SAKATA.Rachel@deq.state.or.us>; ARMITAGE Sarah <ARMITAGE.Sarah@deq.state.or.us>; DAVIS
Matthew <Davis.Matthew@deq.state.or.us>; BENNETT Nancy <Bennett.Nancy@deq.state.or.us>
Subject: Fwd: EVRebate 2019
 
Richard and Ali,
 
In the e-mail below is a link to a rulemaking notice for the Oregon Clean Vehicle Rebate
Program. As you'll see in the notice, the rulemaking is to correct an error in our existing rule
and better align the rule with statute. I believe you both have been briefed on the rulemaking,
but if you have questions, please reach out to Matt Davis or Sarah Armitage.
 
We are seeking approval to proceed with rulemaking and place the topic on the January EQC
agenda. In order for us to make the January EQC, we need to file with the Secretary of State
tomorrow. I apologize for the short notice.
 
Thank you for your attention and review.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Michael R. Orman, PE*
Air Quality Planning Section Manager
Oregon Department of Environmental Quality
700 NE Multnomah St., Suite 600
Portland, OR 97232
Tel: (503) 229-6595
Cel: (503) 509-8623
*Licensed in Arizona (64193) and Oregon (93001PE)
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-------- Original message --------
From: SAKATA Rachel <Rachel.SAKATA@state.or.us>
Date: 10/29/18 10:23 PM (GMT-08:00)
To: 'HNIDEY Emil' <Emil.HNIDEY@state.or.us>, ARMITAGE Sarah
<Sarah.ARMITAGE@state.or.us>
Cc: evrebate2018 <evrebate2018@deq.state.or.us>, ORMAN Michael
<Michael.ORMAN@state.or.us>
Subject: RE: EVRebate 2019
 
A copy of the notice package is now updated and available.  It has DOJ’s comment incorporated, so
we just need DEQ manager review at this point.  It’s on the Sharepoint site, under “Public Notice”,
“Subtopic”, “Public Notice with DOJ comments incorporated”. 
 
Do you need me to circulate it to Ali, Richard and others for review?  Just wanted to make sure I’m
not dropping the ball.  Many thanks to Sarah for writing the notice!
 


From: HNIDEY Emil <Emil.HNIDEY@state.or.us> 
Sent: Friday, October 26, 2018 1:16 PM
To: ARMITAGE Sarah <Sarah.ARMITAGE@state.or.us>
Cc: evrebate2018 <evrebate2018@deq.state.or.us>; ORMAN Michael
<Michael.ORMAN@state.or.us>; SAKATA Rachel <Rachel.SAKATA@state.or.us>
Subject: EVRebate 2019
 
Hello Sarah,
 
I talked with Michael and he said we should try to do the permanent rulemaking. I've requested a
SharePoint site for this be created but until that happens I've placed copies of the notice and rules
HERE. Meyer has updated the notice template again but it should be fairly strait forward to fill out.
 
Overview of the schedule:
 


·       Internal review/ok from: Michael, Ali, Richard, and Comms (Jennifer) – Due Oct. 31
·       File notice with SOS – Oct. 31
·       Open comment period – Nov. 1
·       Hold public hearing – after Nov. 15
·       Close comment period – after Nov. 21


 
Let me know if you have any questions or need any help with this.
 
Emil
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